
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 2nd February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

 

Our music teacher Mr Lucas would like our parents and carers to know how 

proud he is of your children. They are making exceptional progress in their 

music lessons. Mr Lucas has been especially blown away by the talented 

singers in Reception.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

While the autumn term centred around finding our singing voice, this half term has been focused 

on keeping in time. With this in mind, we have been exploring rhythm and pulse. Rhythm and 

pulse are the foundations to every song. Pulse is a steady beat like a ticking clock or your  

heartbeat. It can be measured in time by counting the number of beats per minute. Rhythm is the 

pattern of long and short sounds as you move through a song.  

 

You can follow your child’s musical journey through Mr Lucas’s twitter page 

#stannestanleymusic 

 

 

You can support your child’s learning at home through playing musical games 

such as Musical Statues, Musical Chairs and Pass the Parcel. You can find 

guided opportunities for singing and dancing through online platforms such as 

GoNoodle at https://www.gonoodle.com 

 

 

 Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy 

 


